
 
 

6th February 2023 
 
RE: Industrial Action 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Due to Industrial Action school will be closed until 12noon on Tuesday 21st February. Children should arrive 
to school at 12 noon, and they will be supervised in the yard from 12-12.10pm with dinner being served at 
12.15pm. Children will be asked to select their dinner choice on Monday 20th February. School will finish 
@2pm (P1-P3) or 3pm (P4-P7) as normal with 123 Club available. Buses will be available after school to take 
children home. There will be no afterschool activities on Tuesday 21st February. I am sorry for any 
inconvenience caused. 
 
This week we have Internet Safety Day on Tuesday 7th February. Children will learn about the importance 
of being safe online and we encourage all parents to chat to their children about safe use of the internet and 
monitor their online activities.  
 
On Thursday 9th February almost forty students are participating in the Armagh Road Race. Further details 
regarding starting times for the races and numbers will be sent home later in the week. 
 
Friday 10th February will be a FREE non-uniform day to mark the end of the half-term. Children may wear 
red or their favourite colour to school and there will be a special party day dinner menu. 
 
Please also remember that school is closed for Mid-Term break from Monday 13th- Friday 17th February. 
Children will return to school on Monday 20th February. P3-P7 children will attend Ash Wednesday Mass on 
22nd February. 
 
Finally, we hosted a brilliant Grandparents’ Assembly in the Church, last Wednesday. It was great to see such 
large numbers in attendance and the children performed their roles perfectly. Thanks to everyone who was 
able to come along and please go to our website to view some photographs and videos from the day. 
 
Please contact our school if you have any further queries. 
 
 
Many Thanks, 

Tomás Mc Kee  

Mr Tomás Mc Kee 

Principal 
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